
Submitter: Maria Juliana Picon 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB548 

I Support SB548 because is the right thing to do four our children that are in the 

Foster Care System and who are the future of Oregon. Lift their souls, hearts and 

dignity when they live their home. 

Thank you 


